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5. Brandwein Nature Learning Preserve

W/ Greenville, New York

Name of Teacher:

Name of School:

Date of Visit:

Students’ Grade Level(s):
Number of Students:

Thank you for visiting the Brandwein Nature Learning Preserve (BNLP). We hope you enjoyed your visit and that your
students had a beneficial learning experience. We are always looking for ways to improve BNLP and would welcome
your input.

Please take a few minutes to complete this questionnaire and feel free to add any comments, or send them
separately to

1. Describe some of the activities your group did at BNLP.

2. Did you use any of the activities listed on the Brandwein Institute BNLP website? If so, which ones? Please share
any suggestions for change or additions to these.

3. Were there activities that you would like to have done at BNLP, but were unable to because of lack of resources?
What resources could be provided that would allow your group to do these activities the next time you visit?

4. Please rate the following on a scale of 1-5 with 5 being highly satisfactory and 1 being unsatisfactory.
Sufficient tables and chairs for your class 5

a.
b. Bathroom facilities

n

Helpfulness of Signage

d. Maintenance of the Preserve
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e. Your overall experience at the Preserve
Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey. Please feel free to share any additional comments.
To forward your survey via email, click the appropriate button below.

You may also print and send your survey to:
The Paul F-Brandwein Institute Headquarters
400 Minisink Turnpike
Greenville, NY 10988
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